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Chris Steller

From: Sally Olson <sally.olson@lcc.mn.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:39 AM
To: Emma Meyer; Chris Steller
Subject: FW: Crosslake Police Dept BWC Audit Report
Attachments: Audit Report - Crosslake Police Department.pdf

FYI 
 

From: eriklee@crosslake.net <eriklee@crosslake.net>  
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 8:38 AM 
To: Rep. Jamie Becker-Finn <Rep.Jamie.Becker-Finn@house.mn>; Rep. Kaohly Her <Rep.Kaohly.Her@house.mn>; Rep. 
Eric Lucero <Rep.Eric.Lucero@house.mn>; Rep. Peggy Scott <rep.peggy.scott@house.mn>; 
sen.karla.bigham@senate.mn; sen.jim.carlson@senate.mn; sen.warren.limmer@senate.mn; 
sen.andrew.mathews@senate.mn; Sally Olson <sally.olson@lcc.mn.gov>; Rep. Kelly Moller 
<Rep.Kelly.Moller@house.mn>; Rep. Carlos Mariani <rep.carlos.mariani@house.mn>; Rep. Cedrick Frazier 
<Rep.Cedrick.Frazier@house.mn>; Rep. Brian Johnson <rep.brian.johnson@house.mn>; 
sen.andrew.mathews@senate.mn; sen.mark.johnson@senate.mn; sen.ron.latz@senate.mn 
Subject: Crosslake Police Dept BWC Audit Report 
 
Honorable State Senators and Representaves, 
 
Please find attached Crosslake Police Department Body Worn Camera Audit.  Two Discrepancies 
were noted in the report.  The BWC Policy is now on the Police Department’s Webpage.  The 
approximately 24 videos that were deleted in 2017 and 2018 did not involve any incident or 
involvement with the public.  The reason they were deleted, by me, was due to storage space on our 
server.  In 2020, the Crosslake Police Department went to a Cloud Based Server and unlimited 
storage.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 218-692-9809. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Erik Lee  
 
Erik Lee 
Police Chief 
Crosslake Police Department 
13888 Daggett Bay Rd 
Crosslake, MN 56442 
218-692-2222 
eriklee@crosslake.net 
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